
CALENDAR OF EVENTS     

SEPT. 4-  LABOR DAY- NO         
              SCHOOL
                                                
SEPT 7-   PTO MTG 2:45              
              FV LIBRARY

SEPT 11- KINDERGARTEN             
              HEARING SCREENING

SEPT 19- OPEN HOUSE              
              5:30-7:00

SEPT 20- SCHOOL BOARD          
              MEETING 6-7:30.      
              TRSD DISTRICT OFFICE
             

FORT VANNOY NOBLES
WELCOME!

SEPTEMBER 2023

MEET OUR NEW PRINCIPAL
JESSICA FALKENHAGEN

Ms. Falkenhagen comes to Fort Vannoy
from Hidden Valley High School. She
held the position of Vice Principal there
for three years. She served 6 years as an
instructional coach for Eagle Point
School district. Prior to this Jessica was
an elementary school teacher for 12
years  in the state of Georgia.  We are
pleased to have her on board!  



MEDICATION REMINDER

JUST A REMINDER TO PARENTS ABOUT MEDICINES,
OINTMENTS, COUGH DROPS AND OTHER MEDICATING

ITEMS FOR THEIR CHILD. THE MEDICATIONS NEED TO BE
IN THE ORIGINAL BOTTLE OR PACKET. PLEASE DO NOT

SEND THE MEDICATIONS WITH YOUR CHILD TO SCHOOL.  
PARENTS ARE TO BRING THE ITEMS TO THE OFFICE AND

FILL OUT A “PERMISSION TO DISPENSE” FORM WHICH WE
WILL KEEP ON FILE AND THEN WE WILL DISPENSE THE
MEDICATION AS REQUIRED.  THANK YOU FOR YOUR

COOPERATION!



SICK KIDS

PARENTS PLEASE KEEP YOUR KIDS HOME IF THEY HAVE
FLU SYMPTOMS SUCH AS A SORE THROAT, HEADACHE,
COUGHING, CHILLS OR FEVER.  IF WE CALL AND HAVE
YOU PICK UP YOUR SICK CHILD FROM SCHOOL, PLEASE

DO NOT SEND THEM BACK TO SCHOOL IF THEY  HAVE A
FEVER. PLEASE KEEP THEM HOME UNTIL THEY HAVE

BEEN FEVER-FREE WITHOUT MEDICATION FOR 24 HRS.  



STUDENTS ARRIVING LATE….

WE UNDERSTAND SOMETIMES IT IS HARD TO GET UP AND AROUND
FIRST THING IN THE MORNING. IF YOUR CHILD IS RUNNING LATE
PLEASE SIGN YOUR CHILD IN AT THE MAIN OFFICE AND WE WILL
GIVE THEM A PASS TO GIVE TO THEIR TEACHER.  THE TEACHER
WILL THEN KNOW THE STUDENT CHECKED IN WITH THE OFFICE

AND IF THEY WERE MARKED ABSENT DURING THE CLASS
ATTENDANCE ROLL, THE OFFICE WILL MAKE THE CHANGE FROM

AN ABSENT TO A TARDY.



PTO CORNER -
ON BEHALF OF YOUR FORT VANNOY PTO BOARD MEMBERS, WE WANTED TO

WELCOME ALL OF OUR STUDENTS, FAMILIES, AND FRIENDS! WE ARE SO EXCITED
FOR THIS SCHOOL YEAR! YOUR 2023-2024 PTO BOARD MEMBERS THIS YEAR ARE:

MEGAN PARKER SERVING AS PRESIDENT, AUSTIN HINKLE SERVING AS VICE
PRESIDENT, KRISSY CARTWRIGHT SERVING AS TREASURER, AND CARLY HINKLE

SERVING AS SECRETARY. 

THE PURPOSE AND MISSION OF THE PTO (PARENT TEACHER ORGANIZATION) IS TO
ENRICH THE ENVIRONMENT AND THE CULTURE OF THE SCHOOL AND SUPPORT THE

TEACHERS, STAFF, AND OUR STUDENTS THROUGH FUNDRAISING AND SCHOOL
FELLOWSHIP EVENTS.  WE HAVE MANY FUN IDEAS FOR THIS YEAR INCLUDING

MOVIE NIGHTS, BINGO NIGHT, HALLOWEEN TRUNK-OR-TREAT, COLOR RUN, AND
MUCH MORE! OUR PTO RELIES ON THE SUPPORT OF PARENT/FAMILY VOLUNTEERS

AND WE WOULD LOVE TO HAVE YOU! 
VOLUNTEERS CAN ASSIST AT EVENTS OR CAN TAKE ON THE ROLE OF

CHAIRPERSON FOR PLANNING SPECIFIC EVENTS. WE WELCOME IDEAS FOR NEW
EVENTS OR FUNDRAISING IDEAS AS WELL! TO SIGN UP FOR OUR VOLUNTEER LIST,
GENERAL QUESTIONS, OR TO SHARE IDEAS, PLEASE CONTACT US VIA OUR EMAIL
AT FT.VANNOY.PTO@GMAIL.COM.  OUR NEXT MEETING IS THURSDAY, OCTOBER

5TH AT 5PM AT THE SCHOOL. EXACT LOCATION TBD. 
WE HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE!


